
OFFICIAL LEGAL NOTICE
ELIZABETH FORWARD

SCHOOL DISTRTICT
The  2024-2025  Proposed
version of the Final General
Fund Budget  was  adopted
on May 22, 2024. The Budget
is  available  for  public
inspection in the Office of the
Superintendent, 401 Rock Run
Rd, Elizabeth, PA 15037 and
on the school district website.
The Final 2024-2025 General
Fund Budget will be on the
agenda  of  the  June  Regular
Meeting  of  the  Board  of
School Directors.

Scott Henry, Board
Secretary

John Rushford, Solicitor


